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. Chariie Crist
Florida Department of Conerncr
Environmental Protection el Kotthany
Lt Governor

Northeast District Office
7825 Baymeadows Way, Suite 200B Michael W. Sole
Jacksonville, Florida 32256-7590 Sceretary

JUN 19 2009

Ms. [leana Smothers, Facility Manager
Cliff Berry, Inc.

1518 Talleyrand Ave

Jacksonville, Florida 32206

Re: Cliff Berry, Inc.
Non-Compliance Letter NCL09-2425HW16NED
EPA/DEP ID: FLR 000 119 784
Duval County - Hazardous Waste

Dear Ms. Smothers:

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection’s (DEP) Northeast District (NED)
has reviewed the information submitted by William Parkes for the facility. This
submittal was received by the DEP’s Tallahassee office and was in response to the
above referenced Non-Compliance Letter. The NED finds the submittal satisfactory;
therefore, no further action is required at this time.

If you have any questions regarding this report or hazardous waste and used oil
regulations in general, please contact me at 904.807.3382.

Sincerely,
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Jenna Perry o~

Environmental Specialist III
Hazardous Waste Section
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